
 
 
 
Dear World Changer,  
 
It is my sincere hope that you and your family are doing well, and that you are experiencing God’s presence and peace as we 
enter the holiday season! My wife Laura and I want to send our Season’s Greetings, and also let you know what is going on in 
the world of Ending Child Sex Slavery Through Prevention with Remember Nhu. 
 
This year God opened some cool doors yet again, and we were able to start several new homes to get more at-risk children to 
safety. This brings Remember Nhu’s total count of Prevention Homes to 120 homes in 16 countries! It is people like you who 
made it possible for us to provide food, clothing, education and safety from the world’s greatest evil for at-risk children. 
Thank you! 
 
Recently two encouraging things happened which took me by surprise. I was informed that a team of global experts 
wrote an article choosing Remember Nhu as one of the “9 Best Charities That Fight to End Child Trafficking” in 2022. Then 
just a few weeks later, I was also informed that Simple Charity—which interviewed and screened more than 500 global 
nonprofits—has selected Remember Nhu as a Top 25 nonprofit for university students to donate to.  
 
I want to give all the glory and praise to God because I view both honors as a testament to God’s amazing hand on Remember 
Nhu. I also want to credit our amazing field staff, house parents, foster parents, and social workers who are working so hard 
to provide excellent care and love for the children! 
 
Now I would like to share with you two needs as we enter the holidays. The first need is prayer for an important vision trip. 
In the new year, I am travelling with other leaders on an exploratory trip to Brazil seeking opportunities to start prevention 
work in a new country. For many years I have known Brazil is one of the worst 5 countries in the world for child 
sex trafficking. In the past we had wanted to start work in Brazil, but it has not previously worked out. However, now we 
have been introduced to some promising contacts to meet with in February. Would you please join us in praying for 
God to lead us to the right contacts, open or close the right doors, and for His will to be done?  
 
The second need is for year-end generosity to advance the mission of Remember Nhu. As our organization continues to grow 
and mature, we have seen increased education costs for older children in several countries we already work in. There are also 
many needs for vocational training and college tuition for graduates who are college-bound, so we can set these remarkable 
children up for success once they are on their own. Would you consider making a year-end donation, which would 
help our current children while also moving the needle forward to help us bring more children to safety? 
You can click to give here.  
 
On a personal note, Laurie and I are doing well; and so is our daughter Nhu and her young family! Nhu and Gabriel started a 
salon together called “Nail and Barber” and they are doing a great job. A fun development is we recently got a new swing set 
at our house, which is a great joy to Nhu’s daughter, Catalina, when her grandma Laurie babysits. Catalina is at the age where 
a wooden swing set is one of the best things in the whole world—which in turn brings us a lot of joy. 
 
Merry Christmas and thank you for Ending Child Sex Slavery Through Prevention! 
 

Agape,  
 

 
 
Carl Ralston 
President & Founder 
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http://www.remembernhu.org/year-end-2022
https://remembernhu.org/
https://www.ecfa.org/MemberProfile.aspx?ID=37280
https://www.charitynavigator.org/ein/201461313

